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Dear Fellow Residents, 
 
As I sat down to write this letter, one word kept going through my mind.  
Deadlines!  I was uncomfortably aware that I had to meet a deadline, by which 
time this piece had to be with the editor.  Whoever we are, whatever we do, we all 
have deadlines to meet.  Pupils at school, students at university, farmers, 
businessmen and housewives.  Each and every one of us has deadlines that we 
canôt avoid.  They are a part of life and they can bring quite a degree of stress into 
our lives. 
  
I read an article a few weeks ago, written by a computer analyst who had a very 
comfortable lifestyle.  He was about to embark upon a change of career, taking up 
a position with a national charity.  The reason for his decision was that he wanted 
to escape from the pressures of his work.  There were times when he had to work 
day and night to meet the deadlines that his company expected him to meet on a 
regular basis. 
 
During the last few weeks the media has covered stories of those whose lives are 
frequently subject to deadlines that many of us would rather avoid.  There have 
been a number of incidents when climbers have encountered life threatening 
difficulties in the mountains.  Then, only last week we heard of the young man 
who was on a gap year in Australia.  He had been out for a run and lost his 
bearings.  Very quickly he ran out of water and in a period of some thirty six hours 
he suffered severe weight loss.  In each case the rescue services found 
themselves confronted by the pressures of meeting a deadline.  They knew that if 
their search was to prove successful then they had very little time at their 
disposal.   
 
Deadlines and the stress that can accompany them can have an impact upon our 
well being.  It is therefore important that we take time to unwind and relax in our 
leisure time.  Within our community there are a number of activities taking place 
on a regular basis that provide the opportunity to óswitch offô from the challenges 
of our daily lives.  Whether it be yoga or bowling, the book group or gardening 
club, an evening at the cinema or theatre; there is something that can help us 
make the most of our quality time. 
Details of these and other activities can be found in the newsletter.  Should you 
choose to join in any of these activities you will be made most welcome. 
 
Alistair McRobb 
Chairman Midmar Hall Committee  
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Friday April 26 with cocktails & an air of sophistication. 


